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Dear Parents

Proposed changes to the school week from August

When we return to school after the summer holiday we plan to bring all the primary pupils in Durness, Scourie and Kinlochbervie together once a week. It is likely that this will be a Wednesday and all pupils will come to Kinlochbervie.

There are significant advantages in doing this, socially the pupils will benefit from larger peer groups, educationally they will be taught in classes of pupils at the same age and stage and they will have access to many of the facilities in the High School which are not available in the primary schools.

We plan to bring the pupils to Kinlochbervie using the community buses for the start of the day at 9.00 and they will leave for home at 3.00pm.

I appreciate that this is a major change in what we do at present and that some parents may have concerns. 

I have spoken to the chair of the parent council and she has suggested that we meet with any parents who are concerned. I will be in Durness Primary School on Tuesday 16th May at 4.00pm when I will be happy to meet with you and answer any questions you may have.

Yours sincerely

Graeme Smart

Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mr Graeme Smart, Acting Depute Head Teacher: Ms Katy Lee
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